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Notice of Motion 

Feasibility of Adding Leslie Street Stop to 953 Steeles East 
Express 

Moved by: Commissioner Shelley Carroll 

Seconded by: Commissioner Brad Bradford 

Summary 

The 953 Steeles East Express bus route is a key line, providing connectivity to 
thousands of residents of both Toronto and Markham on a daily basis. Currently, Leslie 
Street is the only major arterial road that does not have a stop on this route, despite a 
growing population and an increasing amount of institutional and commercial activity.  
 
We are requesting that an assessment be undertaken on the feasibility of adding an 
additional stop at Leslie Street and that the results, including ridership levels, be 
presented to the Board at a future meeting. 

Recommendation 

1. The TTC Board request that the Chief Executive Officer report back to the Board on 
the feasibility of adding a stop at Leslie Street to the 953 Steeles East Express, 
including a breakdown of the relevant ridership numbers. 

 

 

Date: April 2, 2019 


